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Our ref: DOC20/960459-9 
Your ref: SSD-10375 

Mr James Groundwater 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
email: james.groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Advice provided via the Major Project Portal 
 
 
Dear Mr Groundwater 
 
Response to Submissions - Pitt Street North Over Station Development Stage 2 - SSD 
10375 (City of Sydney) 
 
Thank you for your referral dated 20 November 2020 inviting comment from Heritage NSW on 
the Response to Submissions (RTS) for the above State Significant Development (SSD).  
 
We have reviewed the information supplied for the RTS in relation to Aboriginal cultural 
heritage matters. We have no comments to make on the RTS. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice please contact me on (02) 6229 7089 
or via email at jackie.taylor@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jackie Taylor 
Senior Team Leader, Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Regulation - South 
Heritage NSW 
4 December 2020 
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